UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

November 6, 2002

NRC INFORMATION NOTICE 2002-29 (ERRATA): RECENT DESIGN PROBLEMS IN
SAFETY FUNCTIONS OF PNEUMATIC
SYSTEMS

Addressees
All holders of operating licenses or construction permits for nuclear power reactors.
Discussion

A typographical error has been identified in Information Notice 2002-29, “Recent Design
Problems in Safety Functions of Pneumatic Systems,” issued on October 15, 2002. The Event
Notification number of the event report submitted by the San Onofre licensee is incorrectly
given as 36980; the correct number is 36960.

If you have any questions about this matter, contact the staff member listed below or the
appropriate Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR) project manager.

IRA/

William D. Beckner, Program Director
Operating Reactor Improvements Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Technical contact: V. Hodge, NRR
301-415-1861

E-mail: cvh@nrc.gov

Attachment: List of Recently Issued NRC Information Notices
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